Sent: 10/03/2021 8:16:13 AM
Subject: Re: Mod2021/0047

Dear Councillors
Local food markets have been recognised as an essential service during the pandemic.
o The markets have provided employment and/or income to hundreds of families during this recent period.
o Share with them the benefit that you and your employees and your family receive.
o Food Markets are clearly wanted by the community given the support customers give this maket every week to do their weekly

shopping.
o They promote healthy living with an encourage interest in healthy eating and home cooking and bring community benefits.

Markets are an ideal solution for emergency food distribution during any new pandemics or other Statewide Emergencies
| support this DA modification.
Regards

Camilla Stevens
0425258186



